
Meet me in  
St. Louis! 

 
It’s time to make plans to attend 

the Churchwide Gathering of 
Presbyterian Women,  
August 8–11, 2024,  
in St. Louis, Missouri.

Meet Lulu the Eastern Bluebird!  

Lulu the Eastern Bluebird (the state bird of Missouri) would like to announce the upcoming  
Churchwide Gathering of Presbyterian Women, August 8–11, 2024, in St. Louis, Missouri!  

Print and share this coloring page with friends to help her promote the Gathering!


